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Dear 

Thank you for your reply below providing your surname.

I have discussed your request with our Value for Money Practice and Quality Team and they
explained that your request about our ‘VFM methods, technologies and guidelines’ could
potentially cover a very large amount of information.

Under Section 16 of the FOIA we are required to consider what advice and assistance we can
provide to help you submit a request we may be able to respond to.  
Therefore, you may wish to review or refine your request accordingly. I would suggest you
summarise or use bullet points to list what you would specifically like to receive from us.

I have attached the NAO Transparency Report which contains some information you may find
helpful. The information about our VfM and wider quality assurance plans can be found on page
48 and Figure 14 on page 49. The report outlines the audit process and shows what the study
teams are required to produce throughout each stage.

Alternatively, please let me know if you would like us to contact you to discuss your request. 

We look forward to hearing from you. However, if we do not hear from you within 2 months, we
will close this request.

Kind regards,

NAO FOI Team
020 7798 7264



 

From:  
Sent: 19 March 2024 02:43
To: FOI REQUESTS <FOI.Requests@nao.org.uk>
Subject: Request for vfm guidelines
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the NAO.

 
Hi~
I'm an audit researcher. I'd like to know what information your
department has about vfm methods, technologies and guidelines. If it
can be made public, please provide the electronic version. I'd
appreciate it.
                                                                                                                 
                                                                 

Yours 

This email is sent from the National Audit Office, whose principal office is at 157-197
Buckingham Palace Road, Victoria, London SW1W 9SP. The information contained in this
email, and any files transmitted with it, is intended only for the individual or entity to whom it
is addressed. Such information may be confidential and privileged, and no mistake in
transmission is intended to waive or compromise such confidentiality or privilege. If you
have received the email in error, please notify the NAO's Post Master at
NAO.ServiceDesk@nao.org.uk. You should then delete the email and any copies of it. To
understand how the NAO uses your personal data please read our privacy statement, which
is available at our website at www.nao.org.uk.




